
I believe we need to back our police and need more funding not less.  
 

Crime in CT will never decrease while the police are defunded and prisoners let 
out of jail. Every night on the news there are reports of another shooting in 

Hartford, New Haven, etc. We should stand behind our police. Yes, there are a 
few policemen who are reckless and believe they are not accountable to anyone 
but that's the exception.  

 
We, the taxpayers of Connecticut, want to feel safe. We need to be safe. We pay 
to be safe.  

 
Beverly Hanna 

Oxford, CT 
 


